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5 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Culture Day 
 
 
At Cardinal Heenan we pride ourselves on being a school of acceptance, community and diversity.  Therefore, 
we would love for your son/daughter to join us on the 14 March 2024 on our Culture Day!  The day itself is 
embedded within a week of celebration for all the different cultures that make our community as strong and 
vibrant as it is.  This very anticipated day has been a collaboration of our student forums representatives and 
the prefect student body.  
 
As part of the day, we would like students to wear clothes that represent them and their culture such as: 

• Cultural dress and celebration outfits 

• Colours and flags that represent your city or country 

• Football kits/shirts  

This day is also a celebration of not only current students but also those who we remember and honour 
every single day.  Therefore, a donation of £1.50 per student is much appreciated and will contribute towards 
the new memorial benches that we are fundraising for.  
 
In order to maintain the respect that runs throughout this event we encourage and urge students to dress 
respectfully and appropriately for school i.e. not wearing anything that contains offensive slogans, no 
revealing outfits such as crop-tops, no pyjamas. 
 
This is one of the many important events that we have coming up in our calendar, such as the Easter 
celebration we will have towards the end of term, and we hope, will become one amongst the countless 
wonderful traditions that our school prayer encourages us to ‘pass down’.  We wish that this day, and week 
at large, will be an extensive celebration of our school’s identity, and that students will remember when they 
leave this school.  We are grateful for your cooperation and hope that this week will be informative, 
productive, and, above all, enjoyable for all students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lois, Jayden, Anna and Cian 
Head Students 
 


